
  

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. …………………………………………               Date: 31/12/2023 

 

Notice regarding teaching posts in the Department of Mathematics 
 

This is with reference to the advertisement (Advt. No. PGDAVE/Teaching/2023/01 dated 

14.11.2023) for the post of Assistant Professor in various departments.  

 

In this context, it is to notify that the screening of applications received for the post of 

Assistant Professor in the Department of Mathematics of this college has been 

completed in accordance with guidelines.  The calculation of scores is strictly as per the 

guidelines provided by the University of Delhi in this regard. 

 

The candidates may check their scores given by the College Screening Committee by 

logging on the Delhi University Recruitment Portal as given below: 

 

https://colrec.uod.ac.in/ 

 

Candidates finding any discrepancy or seeking any clarification regarding scores given by 

college screening committee may email an application along with relevant document(s) at 

math1@pgdave.du.ac.in within a week from the date of publication of this notification.  

Form number must be mentioned in the subject line of the email.   

  

No application regarding discrepancy will be entertained after the last date i.e. 
08.01.2024 (Monday).  The applications received by the deadline will be re-screened as 

per guidelines of the University of Delhi.  

 

 
(Prof. R. K. Gupta) 

Principal 
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